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Last week we were learning… 

Maths: We started our work on measurement. 

This week we have been looking at the value of 

single coins and groups of coins. We have been 

trying to find different combinations to make 

the same amount.  

Literacy: We have been writing our own versions 

of Lost and Found, using mind maps to lay out 

our ideas.    

Science: We took lots of different materials and 

looked at what happened to the shape when we 

manipulated them.  

Geography: we focussed on the four countries 

that make up the UK and their capital cities.  

We are also using globes to find key features 

like the poles and the equator.  
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Next week we will be 

learning… 

Maths: we will continue 

with the value of coins and 

look at measurement of 

length and weight.  

Literacy: We will be 

making fact files on arctic 

animals; thinking about 

non-fiction writing.  

Science: we will be starting 

a new unit looking at how 

important it is for humans 

to exercise, eat healthily 

and practise good hygiene.  

Geography: we will be 

comparing the poles and the 

equator: the weather and the 

animals/habitats. 

 

 

Reminders 

School Photos – Tuesday 12th 

November 

Spellings will come home on a 

Friday and the test will be the 

following Friday. Please make 

sure books come back into 

school on test day. (to collect a 

dojo!) 

Reading records should be 

handed in whenever books need 

changing but we would ask 

that books are always handed 

in on a Wednesday so we can 

check that children have read 

at least three times that week 

(and they can collect a dojo)!  

Homework. Please could books 

come back in on Monday 

mornings please.  

 

 

 

 


